ใบงานที่ 8.1 เรื่อง Fun with Songs หน่วยที่ 1 แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 8 เรื่อง We love our routines. รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัส อ22101 ภาคเรียนที่ 1 ชั้นมัธยมศึกษาปีที่ 2

A. Directions: Listen to 'Daily Routine' song carefully then circle the words 'Daily Routine' in the song.



B. Directions: Listen to 'What do you do every day?' song carefully then write the correct adverb of frequency. (always, usually, often, sometimes, never)

l	_ use a computer.
I	_ read a book.
I	_ speak in English.
l	_ help mum to cook.
l	_ eat in the classroom.
I	_ run in school.
I	help a teacher.

ใบงานที่ 8.2 เรื่อง Pre-reading หน่วยที่ 1 แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 8 เรื่อง We love our routines. รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัส อ22101 ภาคเรียนที่ 1 ชั้นมัธยมศึกษาปีที่ 2

Guess what time Alfred does his daily routine.

	gets up		
	takes a shower		
	has breakfast		
Alfred	goes to school	at	
	studies		
	has lunch		
	goes to bed		

ใบงานที่ 8.3 เรื่อง Post-reading หน่วยที่ 1 แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 8 เรื่อง We love our routines. รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัส อ22101 ภาคเรียนที่ 1 ชั้นมัธยมศึกษาปีที่ 2

Write the time of Alfred's daily routine in number in the blank and yours in column 'Yours' and then check 'Same' or 'Different' by making a tick (\checkmark).

(ให้นักเรียนเขียนเวลาการทำกิจวัตรของ Alfred เป็นตัวเลข และเขียนเวลาทำกิจกรรมของตนเอง แล้ว เปรียบเทียบว่าเหมือน 'Same' หรือ แตกต่าง 'Different')

Daileanaidhea	Time		Carra	Different
Daily routine	Alfred's	Yours	Same	Different
get up	at half past seven			
go to school	at a quarter to eight			
Classes begin	at half past eight			
have lunch	at half past twelve			
go home	at a quarter past five			
have dinner	at half past seven			
go to bed	at ten o'clock			

Write about comparing Alfred's and your daily routines.
(ให้นักเรียนเขียนข้อมูลกิจวัตรประจำวันของ Alfred และของนักเรียน)
ตัวอย่าง
กรณีที่ทำกิจกรรมเวลาเดียวกัน Alfred gets up at half past seven and me too.
กรณีที่ทำกิจกรรมต่างเวลากัน Alfred gets up at half past seven, but I get up at six o'clock.

ใบสื่อที่ 8.1 เรื่อง While-reading
หน่วยที่ 1 แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 8 เรื่อง We love our routines.
รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัส อ22101 ภาคเรียนที่ 1 ชั้นมัธยมศึกษาปีที่ 2

Direction s: Read the questions from the 'Grass Skirt' and then find the answers in the passage 'Alfred's daily routine'. (A runner of your group will give you the questions.)

Alfred's daily routine

Alfred is an American boy. He lives in Los Angeles, California. He lives with his family in a modern house. He is eleven years old and he has got an older brother, David, and a younger sister, Emma.



He starts his day at about half past seven. He gets up, goes to the bathroom, takes a shower, brushes his teeth and gets dressed. Then he has breakfast and at a quarter to eight he leaves home and catches the bus to school. Classes begin at half past eight. He usually has lunch at the school canteen at half past twelve. After school, at a quarter past five, he goes home. There he does his school homework and when he finishes it, he helps his Mom laying the table. At half past seven the family dines together.

Alfred is a very helpful boy, so he helps his mother cleaning up everything after dinner. He usually watches TV for a while after dinner and at about ten o'clock the most he brushes his teeth again, puts on his Spider Man pajamas and goes to bed. His parents always kiss him good night before he gets asleep. Alfred is a very happy boy!

1. What time does Alfred get up?
2. Does he have breakfast at home?
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
3. What time does he go to school?
4. He walks to school. (True or False)
5. His classes begin at 8:30 a.m. (True or False)
••••••••••••
6. Where does he have lunch?
7. When does he go home?
8. Does he do homework at school or at home?
9. Alfred and his family have dinner at 7:30 p.m. (True or False)
10. He brushes his teeth before going to bed. (True/False)